
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

Diary Dates 

Friday 
26.1.18 

Tri-golf competition Y4 

Thursday 
01.02.18 

9:10am Year 4 lead 
worship – all welcome 
 

Tuesday 
06.02.18 

Year 4’s to 
Scremerston for 
Kielder cluster 
 

Wednesday 
07.02.18 

Governing body 
meeting 3pm 

Thursday 
08.02.18 

Parent consultations 
1-6pm 

Friday 
09.02.18 

3pm School closes for 
half-term 

Monday 
19.02.18 

School re-opens 
8:45am –Nursery 
8:55am Main school 
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                                         Our statement to live by this week is… 
                                        I can work, rest, play & pray   
                                                each day 
 
 
 
Parent Consultations 
Please make an appointment with your child/rens  
class teacher for the parent consultations on Thursday  
8th February.  We have decided to make the  
consultations earlier than usual so that you are made  
aware of how your child’s progressing and how to help your child 
achieve their best earlier in the year so that any adjustments  
can be made in good time. 
 
Parking 
Your child’s safety is our priority – parking is not permitted outside the 
school gates on the white zig-zag lines as this obstructs vision around 
the crossing & we have had a child knocked down here before.  Please 
park on Kiln Hill or Osborne Road where it is safe. 
 
Toys 
Please ensure no toys are brought in to school. 
 
Year 4 Liturgy 
Year 4 will be leading worship next Thursday morning (1st Feb), all are 
welcome to attend but we especially invite families of children in year 4 
to join us. 
 
Class 3 
Please could children in class 3 bring a magnetic toy in to school 
tomorrow, if they have one, for their science lesson. 

 
NSPCC 
Please check out the NSPCC website for their new initiative Talk PANTS 
with the help of the friendly dinosaur Pantosaurus!!  Go to: 
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/preventing-abuse/keeping-children-
safe/underwear-rule/ 
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Head Teacher:  Mrs Clare McGregor 

Attendance 15-19 Jan 2018 
 

Whole school 98.4% 
Reception 100% 
Year 1 98%       Year 2 98.6% 
Year 3 98%        Year 4 100% 

Well done Y4!!! 

 

 

 
 

 

Today is Holocaust Memorial Day.  
The theme this year is ‘the power of words’ and the impact and  
difference words can make, both for good and evil. 
We encourage all children in St Cuthbert’s to think about the words 
they choose to use towards others and to reject prejudice against  
anyone else they meet, regardless of their race, religion, family 
situation etc. 
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